REGULAR MAIN STREET DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MEETING June 2nd, 2020

The Regular Main Street Downtown Development Authority Meeting was called to order at 6:06 pm.

Roll Call:

Present: Board Members Eckhart, Lange, Herceg, Lindeman, Stempky, Crongeyer, Costin, Councilman Mallory, Mayor Bronson

Absent: Hillesheim, Bishop

1. Consent Agenda-

Motion by Lange to approve Consent Agenda, second by Crongeyer. Motion passed unanimously.

2. New Business

A. Election of Officers

I. Chairperson

Motion by Stempky, second by Lindeman to elect Emily Eckhart as Chairperson of the Cheboygan Main Street DDA. Motion passed unanimously.

II. Vice Chairperson

Motion by Costin, second by Lindeman/Herceg to elect Brian Lange as Vice Chairperson of the Cheboygan Main Street DDA. Motion passed unanimously.

III. Treasurer

Motion by Herceg, second by Stempky to elect Bobie Crongeyer as Treasurer of the Cheboygan Main Street DDA. Motion passed unanimously.

*Election of Secretary was missed on June 2, 2020 agenda and will be added to the July agenda.

B. Board Discussion of Design Guidelines

There was discussion of many aspects of the guidelines, with mostly positive comments.

Public Comments

- 1. Sharon Lange spoke positively of Katie with organization, communication, and social media posts among other things. She also inquired about revisiting the facade grants, and looking at other grants locally.
- 2. Trudy Lofgren asked where the picnic tables in Festival Square came from. Tom Eustice said the Recreation Department takes care of that.
- 3. Keith Cheli spoke at length about how the design guidelines came about and its uses.

Regular Main Street Downtown Development Authority Meeting – June 2, 2020

Board Member Comments

Emily mentioned we should see some committees start to meet soon. She would like to see more involvement from board members working on projects in committees.

Brian gave positive comments about Katie's involvement in DDA, and spoke briefly about grants as Sharon Lange had spoken of.

Brett mentioned the City Council workshop to be held on Thursday, June 4, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. via teleconference for the purpose of review and discussion of the February 25, 2020 Zoning Amendment and the Medical Marijuana Facilities Ordinance. There will be not time allocated for public comments. Public participants are welcome to submit any questions regarding these ordinances to Clerk/Treasurer Bridget Brown by Thursday, June 4, 2020 at 4:00p.m.

Christy announced there will be a Placemaking Committee meeting held June 10th at 6:30p.m. at Festival Square.

Motion to adjourn by Stempky, second by Lange.

Adjourned at 7:04 p.m.

| Emily Eckhart, Chairperson | |
|----------------------------|--|